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Booz Allen Selected To Provide Systems Engineering & Integration Services to NASA's 
Constellation Program

NASA awarded Booz Allen Hamilton a Technical Support Contract for the Constellation Program.  Booz Allen will provide 
resources supporting systems engineering and integration, and test and evaluation services to the Constellation program. 
Contracted tasks include the definition, analysis, assessment, engineering study and documentation of operations concepts, 
technical and programmatic requirements and processes, and system implementations in support of NASA-led activities. 

NASA’s Constellation Program is developing a new generation of spacecraft that will replace the current Space Shuttle and 
perform a variety of missions from supporting the International Space Station to lunar landings.

NASA's Awards Constellation Program Technical Support Contract press release 

http://www.nasa.gov/home/hqnews/2008/jun/HQ_C08036_JSC_Tech_Support.html

